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Date: ______________ 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Study Title: UK Histiocytosis Registry (UKHR) IRAS 238319 
 
Please accept our deepest condolences for the loss of your loved one.  We are writing to you 
because they had a diagnosis of histiocytosis or a related condition. 
 
We would like to include your relative in the UK Histiocytosis registry (UKHR).  In order to do 
this we need your permission, on behalf of them.   
 
Before you decide whether you should take part or not, it is important for you to understand why 
the UK Histiocytosis Registry is being created and what it will involve. Please take time to read 
the information sheet enclosed and to discuss it with family and friends if you wish.  
 
If you have received this letter by post then please return the enclosed reply slip indicating if you 
would like to take part and if you would prefer to give your consent to participate in person (and 
we will arrange for you to visit us), or by telephone/post. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact either your relative’s histiocytosis consultant, or a 
member of the UK Histiocytosis Registry team using the contact details below.   
 
Yours sincerely, 

   (signed) 
Prof Matthew Collin   (Principal Investigator) 
 
Matthew Collin 
Professor of Haematology Newcastle University 
Honorary Consultant Haematologist Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals 
 
UKHR team: 
Secretary   Lucy Manning lucy.manning2@nhs.net  0191 213 8479 
Project Manager  Sarah Pagan  sarah.pagan@nhs.net 0191 208 2795 
Principal investigator Prof Matthew Collin matthewcollin@nhs.net  0191 208 7785 
 

Addressograph (of relative) 


